
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

16th November 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

Raffle Prize Donation Request  

 

We are very grateful to school for their support in enabling our Christmas raffle to go ahead 
this year, when our usual fundraisers have had to be cancelled. We continue to fundraise for 
a class set of laptops, having made our first round of purchasing prior to lockdown.  
 
We know this is a challenging time for many, and we have been very fortunate to receive a 
number of generous donations from local businesses including  

• 2-night stay for 6 at The Piggery donated by Low Friarside Farm 

• Christmas Hamper donated by Tyne Tees Ceramics 

• Afternoon tea box and treat box donated by Beckleberrys 

• Cut and blow dry donated by Salon 84 

• And many more! 

To boost our fabulous prize list even further, we would be grateful of donations of any of the 
following items for our hampers: 

- Chocolates, sweets and biscuits  

- Drinks- alcohol, tea, coffee, hot chocolate, sparkling juice etc  

- Toiletries and gift sets 

- Festive products (mince pies, Christmas puddings etc) 

Please ensure any items are dated past 15th December, when our prize draw will take place.  
The week beginning 23rd November, everyday there will be a collection box at the EY/KS1 
gate and the MUGA at drop off and pick-up times. Please place any donations into the box, 
observing social distancing. We could be grateful if donations were in a plastic bag in case of 
wet weather!  
 
If you have any queries please contact us via our Facebook page, friendsofrg@outlook.com 
or via the school office. 
 
Many thanks, in advance, for your support through this difficult time.  
 
 
Friends of Rowlands Gill Primary School  
 

 

 

 

Friends of  
Rowlands Gill Primary School 
Chair: Mrs S Dias 
Telephone: 01207 549 359  (School Office) 
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